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LADYBIRD BOAT TRUST

PASSENGERS WITH DISABILITY OR LIMITED MOBILITY: POLICY

The Ladybird Boat Trust exists to provide trips on the River Great Ouse for disabled and
disadvantaged individuals and groups. It is the Trust’s policy to make these trips
available to as many people as possible. However there are some limitations to the
service it can provide to passengers.

1) Wheelchairs. There are physical restraints on the size of wheelchairs which can be
accommodated.

a) The access ramp is 71cm wide, so the width of the chair wheels must not exceed
that.

b) The door to the cabin is 75cm wide, so the maximum width of the chair must not
exceed that.

2) Carers. The crew of the Ladybird are there to operate the boat and provide a safe
and enjoyable environment for the passengers. They are unable to provide care or
support to individual passengers, except in an emergency.

Therefore in order to travel with Ladybird, all passengers who need support must have
appropriate care and support.
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